
 
April 12, 2024 
 
 
Superintendent Susan Swartz 
Scotia-Glenville Central School District 
900 Preddice Parkway 
Scotia, NY 12302 
 
 
Dear Superintendent Swartz, 
 
Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from my 6th grade Special Education 
position to accept the 6th grade General Education teacher position at the middle 
school.   This was not an easy decision for me as my heart has always been in Special 
Education.   However, I will now have the opportunity to use my knowledge and tools I 
have acquired to reach and impact more students.    
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sarah Hunt    


